March 16, 1984

Mr. Dennis Vandermeer

Chairman of the Parish Council

St. Gregory The Illuminator Church
12740 South 84th

Palos Park, Illincis 60464

Dear Mr. Vandermeer:

Thank fou for your letter dated February 22, and the enclosed
material relating for the cutccme of the Annual Parish Assembly
neld on February 12th.

As mentioned to you on the phone, we are walting for your completed
Financial Report, before we could send you the Primate's letter

of approval.

We would appreciate your immediate attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Michael M. Kermian
Directer




